Windstream Communications, Inc.

4001 Rodney Parham Road
1170 - B1F03-53A
Little Rock, AR 72212

September 27, 2013

Mr. David Danner
Executive Secretary

Cesar Caballero
Senior Regulatory Counsel
501-748-7142
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“windstream.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: Notification Regarding a Pro-Forma Intra-Corporate Transaction

Dear Mr. Danner:

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Commission that the intra-corporate transaction
described in the Notice filed May 24, 2013 by the Windstream Licensees and Windstream

Corporation was completed on August 30, 2013.

Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information.

Respectfully submitted,
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Cesar Caballero



